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April 18, 1956

My, James Black Deg
Emaet, North Deaketa

Dear Mr. Black Deog:

Thank you for your letter of April 13. I am serry
but I do rot have any cories of the article on the Fort Berthold
Indians which I inserted in the Congressional Record en March 7.
! I very much deubt that the Congressional Record Clerk
snyvwhere near 100 ceples., That would be the only place I know
to get them, and they charge 18¢ each for them., We do not have
any extra coples in the effice either,

I am serry I camnot send you these,

My kind regards and best wishes te you.

Sincerely yours,

Usher L. Burdick, M. C.
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